Cherne, Curtis

From: Rodriguez, Jason T.

Sent: Friday, October 17, 2014 8:46 AM

To: Cherne, Curtis

Cc: Harmon Rita T.; brian@shumateconstructors.com
Subject: Chaparral E.S.

Attachments: DSCN1198.JPG

Hi Curtis SO-19 F-10/D005 is complete the modified drain on the north side of pond is good the new one is in and has
the riprap in place and the side walk culvert is also a pass if you need any more let me know thank you.

Jason Rodriguez C.0.A. Storm Maintenance
Office 505-857-8607

Cell 505-235-8016

E-mail jtrodriguez@cabg.gov




